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Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 
Number:       #9-2-2021 
Date:      9/19/2021 
Subject: Western Region Roundup Status 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
From: Gene Kellar  
 

It is with sadness that I have to inform you that the
Western Region Roundup is being rescheduled
(WRR).  The members of the Western Region
Roundup Committee after much deliberation have
decided that in the interest of safety and wellbeing
of our shipmates to reschedule the 2021 Western
Region Roundup. 
 

Amid concerns over the Corona Virus (COVID-19)
we are experiencing increased restrictions on social
events, with no way of anticipating the future
requirements 
 

Many of our shipmates are in the age group that is
most susceptible to this virus. 
 

It is the responsible thing to do given Corona Virus
fears. 
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The Western Region Roundup Committee is
working to establish a new date for 2022 and will
announce when available. 
 

Please be advised you must cancel your own hotel
reservations. 
 

You may let your WRR Reservation ride for next
year or your fees can be refunded.  Please advise
via email to: westernregionroundup@gmail.com. 
 

Gene E. Kellar 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a
response.


